
SERVICE LETTER 

Service Letter No. 241 January 24, 1955 

TO: All Distributors, Dealers, Owners and Operators 

SUBJECT: 1955 PA-22 Cigarette Lighten. 

MODELS AFFECTED: All 1955 Models 

It has been brought to our attention that in a few of the 1955 Models 
the cigarette lighter will pop out of its socket when it has become fully 
heated. 

A thorough investigation has been made, and it was found that there 
was a slight variation in the size of the cigarette lighter socket, and a 
few of the 1955 Model PA-22's were delivered with a small lighter in the 
larger socket. 

It is requested that your cigarette lighter be checked, and if it 
does not remain firmly engaged after the initial heating, the complete 
lighter assembly (lighter and socket) should be removed from the panel 
and returned to the Service Department of Piper Aircraft Corporation, 
Lock Haven, Pennsylvania, for replacement. 

RB:mh 

Very truly yours, 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION 

Rolland Boardman 
Service Manager 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION. LOCK HAVEN, PA .. U. S. A. 


